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Groups without a GSR 

With the assembly quickly approaching just a reminder if your group does not have a GSR or Alternate 
GSR, a substitute can be appointed to represent your group. Only a registered GSR may vote at the 
assembly, your participation is valued and greatly appreciated.  
For more information: 
CCR Guide to Regional Services, page 7 
CCR Regional Assembly  to register 
 
Virtual vs Physical 
Still awaiting the final word on virtual vs physical for the World Service Conference. Keep the region 
updated. 
 

GSR Meeting 

Saturday, July 9, 2022 offers a great opportunity for Group Service Representatives, Alternate GSRs and 
Substitute GSRs to preview some of the 2021 Floor Motions and 2023 Proposed Motions. The motions 
were created by members of a Motion Writing Committee from the Western Regions Conference NFG.  
The committee based the motions from Nar-Anon member’s input and concerns from 5 worldwide 
regions, Central California being one. There will be time for discussion and questions. At the CCR 
Regional Assembly on July 16, 2022, the questions will be asked:  Are these a good idea? Would your 
group like to see these motions discussed at the 2023 WSC? Our hope is this meeting can bring 
understanding and information before the assembly.   

 

 

 

Please feel free to reach out for questions or concerns, 

JT, delegate@naranoncentralca.org 
 
 

 

 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5432b68ce4b0c6e32c53d626/t/5f821b1efa00313a7c5741ff/1602362144746/CCR_Guide_to_Regional_Services_2018-07-14_v2.pdf
https://www.naranoncentralca.org/member-services/regional-assembly
mailto:delegate@naranoncentralca.org


 


